
Thanks you for sending this notice and Vibration report. I would like to state that although it is 
discussed in the report that any damage resulting from vibrations within a zone of influence are 
dealt with in civil remedies, the fact is that without a prior "home inspection report" detailing the 
before shape of a property it is almost impossible to ever prove causation due to vibration. The 
cost of such a before and after for a homeowner wanting to protect their homes is approximately 
$3,000-$3,500. In a report provided and done by the builder on the glenway lands in my 
deposition of this matter confirmed that it is impossible to tell causation without such a report.  
It is extremely unfair and inequitable for the town to expect each homeowner within a zone of 
influence to incur this cost which would not be incurred but for the town's approval and the 
builders actions. Without this report a homeowner really has no provable remedy to prevent 
possible damage.  
 
regards 
 
Stuart Hoffman 
 


